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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

 

October 20, 2023 

 

Jeff Johnson 

815 4th St E. 

St. Paul, MN 55106 

 

VIA EMAIL: wjohnson651@msn.com    

 

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 811 Fourth Street East 

 

Dear Jeff Johnson: 

 

This is to confirm that at the Legislative Hearing on Tuesday, October 17, 2023, Legislative 

Hearing Officer Marcia Moermond continued the matter to Legislative Hearing on Tuesday, 

November 7, 2023 via phone between 1:00 and 3:00 p.m. for further discussion after staff 

speaks with building inspector(s).  

 

Ms. Moermond has reached out to the Building Official, and you should expect someone 

from his office to contact you. If you don’t hear something within a week, please let our 

office know.  
 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8585. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

Joanna Zimny 

Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 

 

c: Vacant Building Staff 
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